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MINUTES

CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BUDGET INPUT SESSION, APRIL 17, 1997

_____________________________________________________________

 
            The Board of Commissioners (the “Board”) of the County of Chatham, North Carolina, met in special

session for the purpose of receiving public comment on the Manager’s Recommended Budget in the J. S.

Waters Elementary Multi-Purpose Room, Goldston, North Carolina, at 7:00 PM on April 17, 1997.

 

            Present:            Chairman Margaret Pollard; Vice Chairman Betty Wilson;                                            

Commissioners John Grimes and Henry Dunlap; County

                                    Manager Charlie Horne; and Assistant County Manager

                                    Reneé Dickson

 

            Absent: Commissioner Uva Holland

 

            The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 7:00 P.M.

 

            Commissioner Pollard, Chairman, welcomed those in attendance, thanked staff for their efforts in the

budget preparation process, and for attending the meeting to explain their requests to the Commissioners.

 

HUMAN SERVICES

 

 

Health Department - Wayne Sherman

 

 

Council on Aging - Judy Autry

                                 Dr. Tom Harbin

 

Department of Social Services - Janice Edgerton

                                                      Daisy Womble

 

Public Input Session

 

            Alberta Dixon, PO Box 73, Goldston, NC, spoke on behalf of the Friends of the Library

organization.  She expressed the need of the Goldston Library to expand their children’s wing and asked if the

Commissioners would be able to help in this capacity.

 

            Vance Dunn, PO Box 245, Goldston, NC, expressed his concern with regard to the Goldston-Gulf 

Water Plant and asked that the County take a look at the plant.

 

ADJOURNMENT

 

            Commissioner Wilson moved, seconded by Commissioner Dunlap that the meeting be adjourned. The

motion carried four (4) to zero (0) and the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                    ______________________________



Minutes: 04/17/97 Budget Meeting http://www.co.chatham.nc.us/Minutes/041797BI.htm

2 of 2 5/29/2007 2:26 PM

                                                                        Margaret Bryant Pollard, Chair

 

ATTEST:

 

_________________________________

Sandra B. Lee, Clerk to the Board

Chatham County Board of Commissioners


